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The Well-being of Future Generations Act gives public bodies a legally-binding 
common purpose of the 7 national well-being goals for Wales.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Act details the ways in which the Local Authority, as a specified public 
body must work, and how we should work with other public bodies to 
improve well-being across Wales. 

The Well-being of Future Generations 
(Wales) Act 2015 



The Act provides for better decision making by ensuring public bodies take 
account of the long-term, help to prevent problems occurring or getting 
worse, take an integrated and collaborative approach, and considers and 
involves people of all ages.    

 

 

 
The Well-being Goals and the Five Ways of Working provided by the Act are 
designed to support us to deliver the Sustainable Development Principle.  

This is to work in a way that  

 ‘meets the needs of the present without compromising the ability of 
 future generations to meet their own needs’.  

The Sustainable Development Principle 



Embedding the Act in the various work of the Council has required new ways 
of working: 

 

    

Embedding the Act 

A new Corporate Plan 

Outcome based Scrutiny 

Reflecting the Five Ways 
of Working in all work  



The Framework of the Five Ways of Working further empowers members to 
ensure that proposals are in line with the Sustainable Development principle. 

That is to ensure:  

What this means for Committees 

That proposals are reflective of the long-term needs of the Vale of 
Glamorgan  

That proposals will prevent problems, or prevent issues from 
escalating 

That relevant services and organisations have been involved in the 
development/implementation of proposals 

That public, third sector and private partners have played a part 
where possible  

That where possible, we have sought to involve the public in our 
work 



 

    

A new Committee Report format 

To aid the decision making process, a new 
Committee Report format has been agreed.  
 
The new format of the report will improve 
transparency and will show how proposals are 
grounded in the Five Ways of Working, align to our 
Corporate Well-being Objectives, and through our 
Objectives, to the seven National Well-being Goals 
for Wales. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Questions or Queries?  
 
 
 

Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


